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Dear Students, Staff and Families, 

As we pass the two-year anniversary of the onset of COVID-19 and begin to return to 
normal operations, the Sanford School Committee has updated the 2021/2022 Return to 
School Plan. The references below outline the changes that have occurred: 

UPDATES: 

• Letter from the Superintendent on Masking (3.3.22)  

• Letter from Superintendent on Mitigation Strategies (3.11.22) 

This document is a list of updated Mitigation Strategies. 

• Mitigation Strategies (3.8.22) 

This document covers topics from masking, pooled testing, transportation, contract 
tracing/data points, social distancing and school procedures. 

• Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) (3.9.22) 

PLAN: 

Sanford School Department Reopening Plan 2021/2022 

 

Thank you for your continued support throughout this entire pandemic. 

Matt Nelson 
Superintendent of Schools 
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